Steve Christensen Leelanau County Drain Commissioner

Dear Steve,

At our village council regular meeting on April 26th we discussed whether we should make a recommendation concerning the outlet from South Bar Lake. We reached a consensus that it is not our place as a council to make any such recommendation. We are thankful that you took this project on and will support whatever decision is made.

We did reach a consensus on one matter. We feel that if the decision is to move the outlet to the southern end of the lake, then we would request that an environmental impact study be done on what, if any, effect this would have on the lake.

Thank you again for taking on this project.

Dan Davis

President

Empire Village Council